
Truckee looking for name for
K-9 officer
The Truckee Police Department is launching a new canine unit
featuring a black Labrador narcotics detection dog.

The department is in the process of selecting a dog and needs
to have a name ready when the time comes. And the public is
being asked to help name the new officer.

Submit ideas to the Truckee Police Department at the front
counter  (10183  Truckee  Airport  Road),  or  email  name
submissions  to  TPD  canine  handler  Andrew  Holbrook  at
aholbrook@townoftruckee.com,  with  “Dog  Tag”  in  the  subject
line.
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